[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Anaranjado Families! 
Welcome to the week of May 11th - 15th, 2020! With this beautiful weather, I hope you and your family are (safely) enjoying the newly re-opened parks and trails this weekend, and that it is full of relaxation and quality family time. 
Students should be proud their work on the OurEcho biodiversity contest, and especially in the way they have supported one another through the process. Now, without any expectations otherwise, the students in the unchosen groups have pledged to work with the Invasive Ivy Squad towards winning one of the grand prizes! No matter the outcome, the impact they will have on the school and campus will be a legacy unto itself. 
Students have finished turning in applications for the new school newspaper, and boy are they great! It’s been so fun to read through them, and we are nearly ready to announce the roles. This will happen on Monday morning in the Turquesa and Anaranjado morning meetings, and the 6th and 7th grade students will have their first journalism class that day at 2 pm with Ms. Angela and myself. 
Our first Dream Big presentation was a great success! Ryan Smith, professional beekeeper and personal friend, dressed up in his bee suit and explained the somewhat complex process of raising bees and making/selling honey. With assistance from his young son, he gave the students a tour of the beehive he keeps on his property, explaining that there were over 40,000 bees in that hive alone! It was informative, interesting and the students asked some great questions. I am grateful for the suggestions and friends you have shared so far and encourage you to keep doing so! We have a few people I am working with to determine scheduling and will announce the next presentation in the coming days.  
Please let me know when you would like to schedule a goal-setting conference with you and your child this week. This call will help your child assess how things are going and to make a plan for the remainder of the school year. It should be fun and interesting to hear their perspective and to work together to make a plan. With only four families, I have quite the availability! My only times not possible are 4-5 pm each day, as well as 2-3 pm on Monday. I look forward to hearing from you soon, and hope you have a wonderful week! 
Ongoing Weekly Individual Work	
· Odyssey recording, please check your personal schedule or contact Nicole if you are uncertain when you are recording
· Weekly Math lessons/exercises (varies per student)
· Typesy – 20 min of typing practice, 3 times per week
· Rosetta Stone – 30 min, 2 times per week
· Personal research/passion projects – check in with teacher weekly 
What’s Happening This Week
Monday: 
· Newspaper roles announced
· Students will present NW presentations 
· Students will share original haikus during the morning meeting
· Newspaper/Journalism class at 2 pm
Tuesday: 
· Green Team meeting at 11 am
· Students begin studying for SW and NW assessments
Wednesday: 
· SW and NW vocab quizzes
· Island Projects celebration on MCH campus! Also live via MCH Facebook Page, at 4 pm 
Thursday:
· Music presentations with Peggy at 11 am 
· Art class at 2 pm (new day, same time)
Friday: 
· SW and NW review games, study over the weekend, assessments on Monday, May 18th
· Yoga class at 1 pm via Zoom, link will be posted in the MS Teams Specialists channel
